Twin Cities Campus

Program Against Sexual Violence
Office of the Vice President for
Student Development & Athletics

407 Boynton Health Service 410 Church Street S.E. Minneapolis, MN 55455

612-626-2929 Fax: 612-626-9933

August 3, 1999

## Dear Friend of PASV:

On behalf of the Program Against Sexual Violence I wish to extend my deepest appreciation for your involvement and support of our April "Take Back The Night" event.

Your contributions to ending violence in our culture is very much appreciated. Your willingness to participate in our special event attests to your commitment to ending violence in our communities and at the University of Minnesota as well. Enclosed please find a token of our gratitude for you involvement in this very important event.

My very best wishes to you in your future endeavors.

amie C. Jude

Best Regards,

Jamie C. Tiedemann, Director

Vicki Victoria's Voice Against Violence is her original composition of "Take Back The Night." The song (which has been recorded on DAT in demo format only) is being broadcast on "The Voice of Peace" by Radio ZID in Sarajevo, Bosnia.

The station was started by a group of students and young volunteers as an alternative to the madness in Bosnia. It has been on the air 24 hours a day since the war began in 1993.

NOV. 1999

